SITE INSPECTION REPORT

For the construction of Araria - Thakurganj New BG Railway Line in
Araria District, a proposal for diversion of 8.243 Hectare of Forest land has been
submitted by the Depty. Cheif Eng. N.F Railway, Katihar. | have inspected the site on
dated 15.06.2022 with Range Officer of Forests, Araria and Sri Nitish, SSE/W/C/NFR,
Katihar. The area for diversion of Forest land is 8.243 Ha. Total number of trees to be cut
are 484 and Translocation 148 trees. The enumeration list is attached here by. During
inspection no protected archaeological/heritage site/defense establishment is located
near the site.

Araria - Thakurganj New BG Railway Line is a very important project,
the Forest area for diversion is barest minimum & no violation of Forest Conservator Act

seen at the site.

| recommend the diversion of land for the proposed site.
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Divisional Forest Officer,
Araria Forest Division, Araria



